
Public Hearing 
 

The Board of Managers of the Coon Creek Watershed District will hold a Public Hearing at a 

Special Meeting: 

 

5:30 PM 

Monday, July 29, 2024 

Coon Creek Watershed District 

13632 Van Buren St NE 

Ham Lake, MN 55304 

 

All residents of the Watershed District are invited to attend a public hearing on the  

Comment Responses to the DRAFT Coon Creek Watershed District 2024-2033 

Comprehensive Watershed Management Plan, required per M. S. 103B and 103D, 

administered by the MN Board of Water and Soil Resources. 

 

For a meeting Zoom link, contact Bobbie Law at blaw@cooncreekwd.org by 3pm on 

7/29/2024. 
 

Questions can be directed to the Administrator of the Watershed District at 763-755-0975. 
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